
  
 

 

 

June 14, 2007 
 
 
GARY POULSON, DEPUTY REVISOR 
REVISOR OF STATUTES BUREAU 
131 WEST WILSON STREET, SUITE 800 
MADISON WI  53702 
 
 

Re: Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to Joint Legislative Council Staff  
 
Dear Mr. Poulson: 
 

I am writing to let you know that the Department of Employee Trust Funds has 
today submitted a proposed rule to the Joint Legislative Council Staff.  This rule 
concerns the purchase of Wisconsin Retirement System credit for service. 

 
Enclosed for publication is the notice required by Wis. Stat. § 227.14 (4m).  

Please publish the enclosed notice in the next possible issue of the Wisconsin 
Administrative Register. 

 
I am also sending you a copy of the Notice of Submittal as an e-mail attachment. 

A copy of the Notice was also sent today to the Department of Administration. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the rule.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert F. Weber 
Chief Counsel 
 
Telephone: (608) 266-5804 
FAX:  (608) 267-0633 
e-mail:  rob.weber@etf.state.wi.us 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Department of Employee Trust Funds 
Eric O. Stanchfield 

SECRETARY 

 

 

801 W Badger Road 

PO Box 7931 

Madison WI  53707-7931 

 

1-877-533-5020 (toll free) 

Fax (608) 267-4549 

TTY (608) 267-0676 

http://etf.wi.gov 


